
Sharpe, Mary Frances - FSIS 

From; Deborah Press < 
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 2:47 PM 
To: FSIS.FOIA@usda.gov 
Subject: PPIA enforcement records request 

Hello, 
On behalf of the American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals, I request all Noncompliance Records, 
Memorandums of Interview, Letters of Cause, and Letters of Concern for noncompliance related to the humane 
treatment of poultry (i.e., "good commercial practices") under the Poultry Products Inspection .Act (.ISP Code 04C05) 
issued by FSIS during the months ofJanuary 1-September 30, 2017. 

Thanb very much for your help. 

Sincerely, Received in USDAJFSIS 

Deborah Dubow Press OCT 3 t 2017 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
American Society for the Preventio n of Cruelty to Animals FOIA Office 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, SE 
Suite 450 • 
Washington, DC 20003 
202.621. 

The information contained in this e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is from The American Society for the 
Prevention of Cruelty to Animals® (ASPCA®) and is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein 
and may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient(s) of this e­
mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the contents of this e-mail, 
and any attachments hereto, is strictly prohibited unless authorized by the sender. If you have received this e­
mail in enor, please immediately notify the sender by reply email and permanently delete this e-mail and any 
printout thereof. • 
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